
City of Kingston Board of Ethics 
Meeting 
June 3, 2019 
          

 
Minutes to the Board of Ethics Meeting   
 
Those present were Mike Decker, Dana Blackmon, Robert DiBella and Jackie DeCicco. 
Absent: Allen Nace 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:07pm on June 3, 2019 in conference room 1 of City Hall. 
 
The meeting minutes were read.  Motion was made by Mike Decker to accept the meeting minutes from 
December 14, 2018.  Seconded by Robert DiBella.   
 
Old Business: 
The Annual Report was submitted to the Mayor in December 2018. 
 
A letter was sent to the claimant of complaint #12716. 
 
The draft of the Rules of the City of Kingston Board of Ethics was tabled until the next meeting when all 
members have had a chance to review and discuss. 
 
New Business:  
The Financial Disclosure Statements were received from 67 employees/officers while 4 employees and 
/or officers did not turn in a Financial Disclosure Statement for 2019.  The Board reviewed the statements 
and found 8 statements had the wrong year and 7 Statements were incomplete.  The Board will discuss 
what actions to take at the next meeting. 
 
Next meeting to be held on September 16th at 4:00pm in conference room 1. 
 
Motion was made by Robert DiBella to adjourn the meeting.  Motion was seconded by Dana Blackmon.   
The meeting was adjourned at 5:19pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Jackie DeCicco, Secretary    


